
MARCH 2, 2017 

NOTICE TO NEWSPAPER 

THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF SULLIVAN HAS CHANGED IT’S 

REGULAR MEETING TIME FOR THE SCHEDLED DATE OF MARCH 15, 

2017 AT 9:00 A. M. TO MARCH 15, 2017 AT 7:00 P.M.  

FOR ANY FURTHER INFORMATION YOU MAY CONTACT 315-687-7221  

THANK YOU 

CHARLOTTE A. FERSTLER 

TOWN CLERK 

TOWN OF SULLIVAN 


